
[BC-Partners] Welcome Minister Osborne from The
Association of BC Public Library Directors!

From: Elizabeth Tracy | etracy@whistlerlibrary.ca Tuesday, Dec 1, 2020, 12:40
PM

To: MAH.minister@gov.bc.ca | MAH.minister@gov.bc.ca, MAH.DMO@gov.bc.ca |
MAH.DMO@gov.bc.ca

Cc: Bcpartners | bcpartners@lists.bclibrary.ca

Dear Minister Osborne,

Congratulations on your new ministerial assignment!

I’m writing on behalf of the Association of BC Public Library Directors (ABCPLD). We’re a member of the BC Public
Library Partners, a coalition of four public library organizations that together represent the BC public library
community.

The Association of BC Public Library Directors is an executive association for the 71 leaders of BC’s public
libraries. We serve as a platform for knowledge exchange, and provide organized representation to both provincial
and federal government on behalf of library administration.

We’re excited for the opportunity to work with you and Deputy Minister Okenge Yuma Morisho, and look forward to
finding ways that public libraries can forward the goals of your department and the government.

Warm regards,

Elizabeth Tracy
Chair, Association of BC Public Library Directors

Elizabeth Tracy

RESORT MUNICIPALITY OF WHISTLER

TEL: 604-935-8438

This e-mail is a public record of the Resort Municipality of Whistler and is subject to public disclosure unless




